February 13, 2024
We met at WREA's meeting room and Rob call the meeting to order at 7pm.

We watched the EAA chapter video then Rob asked everyone to introduce themselves, any

aircraft they owned or projects they were working on.

Steve Eckridge has a man coming to polish a Cessna 180 and he offered to work on other

projects while he is in the area in case anyone may be interested.

Josh gave us an update on his RV14 project and also informed us about the Vans RV

Company's issues, the laser cut parts, as well as the company's chapter 11 restructuring.
Rob updated the information about South Dakota School of Mines aviation simulator.

Discussion was held on plans for a Flying Start event and a Young Eagles event possibly on
May 18th.

There is an air show planned in Pierre on May 25" and 26". Motel reservations may be a

problem as the event gets closer.

Meeting adjourned



